
 
September 21st, 2021 

 

 
To Whom it May Concern, 
  

Re: Neighborhood meeting for Evergreen Subdivision 
 

The purpose of this letter is to invite you to a Neighborhood 
Meeting for a proposed major subdivision in the Sxwtpqyen 
Neighborhoods Master Planned Area. The subdivision is proposed on 
property generally located to West of 3110 Flynn Lane and 2810 Flynn 
Lane. We will be hosting the meeting on the property directly adjacent to 
the East of the Hellgate Elementary Baseball Fields on Wednesday, 
October 13th at 4:00 pm (MT). The location for the Neighborhood Meeting 
is outlined below. 

 

 



This meeting will be an opportunity for us to share our project with you. This 
subdivision will create 254 lots on roughly 53.2 acres. We are excited to 
show you our plans. 
 
During the meeting we will provide you with an overview of the project and 
details regarding the ongoing public review process. We want to hear 
your comments. We ask for your patience during the meeting so we 
can make sure to communicate with all attendees. 

 
If you are unable to attend the meeting, please feel free to send your 

comments to joseph.m.dehnert@imegcorp.com or mail them to 

the address found at the bottom of this page. We look forward to 
connecting with you at the meeting. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
 
IMEG Corp. 
 
Joe Dehnert 
Land Use Planner 
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